
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WLL Public Health Compliance Statement: Face Coverings 
 
As a Youth Sports organization, Woodcreek Little League (WLL) is subject to guidance 
from the State of California and the California Department of Public Health (CDPH). The 
CDPH has released guidelines in the Outdoor and Indoor Youth and Recreational Adult 
Sports Guidance and, as referenced therein, the Guidance for the Use of Face 
Coverings.https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/outdoor-
indoor-recreational-sports.aspx  
 
WLL remains committed to providing a high-quality, safe environment for its Members 
and athletes. To this end, it is the individual responsibility of each Member of WLL to 
ensure they are in compliance with the current guidelines referenced above. As an all-
volunteer organization, the focus of WLL is getting youth back on the field. WLL does 
not have the capacity, nor man power to enforce the above COVID-19 related public 
health guidelines established by the CDPH and therefore will expect each individual 
Member to ensure their understanding and compliance.'    
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